
Hi Julie: 
 
Below is the complete testimony, with pictures, sent from a real computer and not a phone.  
 
Thank you for following up and allowing this correction. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Loulie Brown 
 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
Sabin CDC, a non-profit affordable housing developer in Inner N/NE Portland, currently 
owns 3 apartment complexes that front on to NE Alberta St and NE Killingsworth that are 
slated to remain R-1 zoning (5025 NE 8th Ave, 5421 NE 14th Place, and 5010 NE 19th Ave), 
in spite of the fact that the adjacent zoning will be moving to CM-2 with the adoption of the 
new Comp Plan and associated Zoning Code.  
 

 
 
 






